
Works Notice
Alderley

Why?
Queensland Rail plans to lift the new bridge structure into place during a planned 
track closure, weather and construction conditions permitting.

When? From 6pm on Sunday 25 June to 6am on Monday 26 June 2023 (over one night). 

Where?
Works will take place on Mina Parade and Frederick Street and inside the rail corridor 
in the area where the Frederick Street bridge replacement is being built in Alderley. 
Due to the required crane location, there may be times when driveway access at 4 
Wakefield Street is restricted. Mina Parade will be closed in the works area (see map). 

* Please note further works are required prior to the bridge opening. 

Works area

M
ap

 d
at

a 
©

 2
02

3 
N

ea
rm

ap

Mina Parade

Road closure

Crane area

Frederick Street

Impacts
Mina Parade 
road closure  

Driveway 
restrictions -  
4 Wakefield Street

Machinery and 
construction 
noises

Night 
works 

Every effort will be made to carry out these works with respect for our valued neighbours. We apologise for 
any inconvenience and thank you for your patience as we work to improve our network. 
Works may be subject to change due to weather conditions and operational requirements.

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification
For more information, call 13 16 17 or email customerfeedback@qr.com.au


